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Reading the (albeit limited) public comments here I don't seem to
be the only person advocating for the idea of making Angus
One-Way down/Westward between Lakewood and W Silver
Lake. Is this being explored or is Angus One-Way Westward
from W Silver Lake to Moreno a fait accompli at this point? Also
I don't know if there's a facility for someone for the city to answer
on here but would the proposed One-Way start at the actual
intersection of Moreno and Angus, or just where Angus intersects
with Kenilworth at the top of the hill? If the latter then there's no
doubt that people will just drive on along Kenilworth when they
can't turn left down Angus to W Silver Lake and then will just
drop down Putnam instead and the safety/congestion issues won't
be alleviated by this but will probably actually be exacerbated...
Hoping someone can clarify exactly where the One Way system
will begin and end.



